
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Good morning! You are receiving this information because your child is taking Conversational Spanish
class at Franklin Phonetics School. My name is Mrs. Hultquist, and I’m the Jr. High Spanish Teacher
During the next week of school we will we working in the following:

Objectives: Spanish 7/8th. Grades Week # 9 Sept. 30-Oct.04

● Students will identify and talk about their family.
● Learn about Cultura : Compare a family celebration between a “Quinceanera” and a “Sweet

Sixteen”.
● Students will describe their families in Spanish, and draw a Family Tree.
● Continue learning classroom procedures and applying our P.B.I.S. behavioral program. Please

encourage your child to consistently follow classroom rules.

I am very proud of the good effort that all my students had made this week!
Activities will be completed in class, so there is no homework if the student works during class.
Enjoy your Fall Break,

Mrs. Hultquist


